

To: Jeffrey Epstein[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: Lesley Groff
Sent: Thur 7/23/2009 8:45:14 PM
Subject: fyi- tix for Duchess...

I thought I would give you more info for you to consider....the Ticket I have on hold with the flights that The Duchess has requested is:

\$11635.16

This is for a Business Class ticket coming here and a First Class ticket going back...there are NO other tickets except for First Class on the flight home she is requesting.

The girls tickets that are on hold are:

\$9244.16 EACH so 18488.32 Total

This is for Business Class tickets coming here and First Class tickets going back...there are NO other tickets except for First Class on the flight home they have requested. HOWEVER, since we put this ticket on hold, there are now some available Economy tickets on the Heathrow/Miami leg. BUT, we were able to get a lower fare on the First Class tickets we are holding for the girls...once we give them up to get the economy seats, the price on the trip back to Heathrow will be higher than what we are currently holding (and these are the last 2 seats on the plane)

It would be best if they would be ok with flying out of Newark at 9:05 instead of the 10:30 out of JFK. ALL classes are available on the Newark flight. Or, if they really want to fly out of JFK, and depart a couple hours earlier, there is an 8:05 flight out of JFK that has Economy and Business Class available.

Please let me know if ok to ask if they are flexible...or what you prefer me to do!

Thanks, Les ☺